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INTERNATIONAL 
CHRISTMAS 

BUSINESS ADM, 
PHONE NUMBER 
CHANGED 

EDUCATIONAL 
AHARDS FOR STUDY ---- . -- -
ABROAD 

FACULTY WELFARE, 
GRIEVANCES, AND 
DEVELOPMENT 
COM.MITTEE 

COASTAL 
CAROLINA 
CHOIR 

BASKETBALL 
TEAM 

COASTAL C A R O L I N A COLLEGE 

M I D - W E E K M E M 0 

December 1, 1976 

The International Club will have its Christmas Party with 
theme "Christmas from Different Lands" on December 10, 1976 
at 8:00 p.m. in the lecture hall of the Student Union 
Building. Membership is still open for those who missed the 
opportunity at the time of Oktoberfest. Please contact 
Misses Regina Neely, Leslie Gentry, Sunny Pearson, Robin 
Raynor, or Professors Tony Albiniak, John Eberwein, Richard 
Moore, Subhash Saxena, and Steve Nagle. 

The main phone number for the Business Administration 
Department has been changed from 193 to 190. This is also 
Cindy Little's extension, secretary to Business Administration. 

The Rotary Foundation of Rotary International is offering 
five educational awards for study abroad for the 1978-79 
academic year. The . awards cover all costs including trans­
portation, tuition, room, and board plus other expenses. The 
primary objective of the program is to increase international 
understanding. Please announce this program to classes or 
recommend that qualified students check with Dr. Ronald Lackey 
for more information. 

The Faculty Welfare, Grievances and Development Committee will 
meet next Wednesday, December 8, at 1:00 p.m. in the Conference 
Room of the Administration Building. Appeals role of this 
committee in promotion-tenure process will be discussed. 
Chairperson is Dr. Millus, Ext. 169; Secretary is Ms. Buck, 
Ext. 138. 

Please excuse the Coastal Carolina Ensamble on December 7, 1976 
from 12:00 - 3:50 p.m. They are to sing for the North Myrtle 
Beach Rotary Club. They are: Frankie Allen, Lisa Bennett, 
Angela Byrd, Patrice Boyd, Susan Clemons, Everett Davidson, 
Glenda Garner, John Henson, Charlton Hewitt, Paul Hurley, 
Cherry Joyner, Joe Leiter, Dennis Miller, Tom Morgan, George 
Singleton, Nell Thompkins, and Kim Todd. The choir is also 
to be excused on December 10 to sing at Tabor City High School, 

Please excuse the following from classes on Friday, December 3, 
1976. These students are traveling to Limestone College for a 
tournament. Dwight Lighty, David Melton, Manuel Jessup, Rober 
Smith, Tim Ward, Ronnie Love, Carey Green, Bobby Livingston, 
Clay Price, Jim Cabe, Kevin Curl, Frank White, and Tom Hunt. 
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